
Next Meeting
Paul Holmes will host our 

next meeting on August 26 
at Gaylord Country Club.

Mechanic's
Meeting

The N.M.T.M.A. Mechan­
ics group is looking for a 
summer meeting location. If 
you are interested, call Dan
at (616) 352-4241.

The next scheduled
meeting is September 14th 
at Garland Resort. The 
speaker will address wash 
water recycling systems.

Detroit Ball 
Béaring to 
Host Bearing 
Maintenance 
Seminar

Detroit Ball Bearing will 
be holding a one-day semi­
nar on bearing maintenance 
in Traverse City on 
September 30th. Cost is 
$149.00. Call 1 (800)
598-7075 for more 
information or to register. 
Seats are limited.

RECYCLED 
WF/ PAPER

Golf and Meeting at McGuire's Resort July 6th. 
Greg Lyman, Guest Speaker

M.S.U. Environmental Specialist Greg Lyman will be the guest speaker at our July 6th 
meeting. He will address the current regulatory issues facing our industry, and will be 
available for questions. You won't want to miss this event.

Dave Pretznow is the host superintendent at McGuire's Resort in Cadillac where we will 
enjoy golf following lunch and the meeting. Bill Snyder is the Golf Professional.

McGuire's Resort started out during the 1950's as a 9 hole course design first by Bruce 
Matthews, Sr. It was then redesigned into into an 18 hole course by Curly and Jim McGuire, 
and finally to a 27 hole complex in the mid 70's. The back nine of the Spruce Course 
received a face lift in the mid 80's with three new holes, much mounding and rough 
irrigation. A new Par 3, and a renovation of the existing #5 Par 3 on the Spruce Course, are 
scheduled to begin during the fall of 1993. McGuires Resort started out as, and still remains 
a family owned and operated business for more than 40 years.

The day will begin with an 11:00 a.m. luncheon at McGuire's Main Lodge in the Cadillac 
Room. Lunch will be a deli buffet. Greg Lyman will then speak to us, and golf will follow 
with 1:30 shotgun start (game and contests to be determined).

Reservations are necessary for lunch and golf. Please call Dave or Ron at (616) 775-9947 
ext. 604 on or before June 30th. Golf is limited to the first 60 to call. Reservations will be 
confirmed by phone.

Cost for Golf, Dinner and Prizes is $12.00 per person: for dinner only $10.00. Pay at the 
door, and make checks payable to the N.M.T.M.A. Credit cards are not accepted.

McGuire's Resort is located on the south end of Cadillac, on Mackinaw Trail, between 
131 and 115. The Cadillac Room is located at the main lodge, the Pro-Shop is located 
toward the rear of the facility and can be reached by driving through the main parking lot 
following the directional sign.

Special GCSAA S&R grants offered to graduate students
Outstanding graduate students in the field of golf course management education and re­

search now have a new grant program available to them.
The Golf Course Superintendents Association of America (GCSAA) Graduate Student 

Grants Program will provide annual awards of $5,000 to individuals pursuing advanced de­
grees in academic fields related to golf course management.

The goal of the program, sponsored by the GCSAA Scholarship and Research (S&R) Foun- 
daton, is to identify and encourage tomorrow's leading educators and researchers.

To be eligible, students must be currently enrolled in a master's or doctorate degree pro­
gram related to golf course management. Students must also plan to pursue an academic 
career in a university setting.

Applicants will be evaluated on academic excellence, potential to make outstanding con­
tributions in research and education, peer recommendations and previous accomplishments 
in teir field. In addition to the cash award, winners will receive and expenses-paid trip to 
the GCSAA International Golf Course Conference and Show.

The deadline for application is October 1. Awards will be presented in early February. 
Application forms are available from the GCSAA development department - 913-841 -2240.

“Represent your organization with class. Nice sport clothes are required for all golf outings no blue jeans, t-shirts and the like. 
Sweaters or jackets with ties are recommended for all dinners and meetings. Good golf etiquette, fairness and sportsmanship 
are expected at all golfing events.”
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MSU and PSU compete in first Cutter Cup Challenge
UNIVERSITY PARK, PA: Michigan State University and Penn State University Turf Clubs competed in the first Cutter Cup 

Challenge at Oakmont Country Club in Oakmont, Pennsylvania. Each Turf Club selected a foursome to play at the tourna­
ment through a qualifying tournament at their respective university courses.

The players representing MSU were Jim Bluck, Jeff Hippensteel, Scott Ford, and Robert Sample; and for PSU were Steve Jo- 
simovich, Chris Modeer, Jeff Smohla, and Tom Troutman. The host superintendent was Mark Kuhns.

Penn State won the match-play event 2 1/2 to 1 1/2. The trophy awarded was an engraved cup cutter. Next year's Chal­
lenge will be played at Pointe O'Woods in Benton Harbor, Michigan, hosted by Steve Glossinger.


